Dear EnCana,

The Fort S. John Community Arts Council invites you to the opening of the

Peace liard Regional Juried Art Exhibit in Fort St. John

At Peace Gallery North in the North Peace Cultural Centre

The Exhibit Opening is Saturday, April 5 from 7 pm to 9 pm
The exhibit is open to the public April é through May 2, 2008

The Peace Liard Regional Exhibit has 150 original artworks by artists throughout the
Northeast Region of British Columbia. The Peace Liard Regional Arts Council has
partnered with the Fort St. John Community Arts Council to celebrate 150 years of British
Columbia through art.

Juror and professional artist, Carrie Klukas from Grande Prairie, will be critiquing the
works and helping the artists to improve and grow in their art development. She will also
conduct an artists’ workshop on April 6. A series of workshops with students from School
District #60 will explore “discovering art” with Barb Daley during the month of April while
the exhibit remains open. Our local sponsors have made this student program possible
by providing Art Journals and supplies.

The Peace Liard Regional Juried Art Exhibit is held each year in a different community in
the Peace Region, alternating among the communities of Fort St. John, Dawson Creek,
Chetwynd, Tumbler Ridge, Hudson's Hope and Fort Nelson. The Regional Juried Art
Exhibit has been an annual regional event since 1986 established along with the BC
Festival of the Arts.

We look forward to seeing you at the Opening on April 5. We would like the opportunity
to thank our sponsors , in person, at the opening !IPlease contact us for any further
information.

Sincerely,

Barb Daley cell 261-9974 ore-mail bandbdaley@shaw.ca
Coordinator Juried Show
Fort St. John Community Arts Council 787-2781 phone 787-9281 fax fsjarts@telus.net




